
 

 

17 August 2023 
Barry Murphy 
fyi-request-23795-dddbcdb3@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Murphy 
 
OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST  
 
I refer to your official information request dated 11 August 2023 for all documents, emails or notes 
that have the keyword "Teitei" in the last 3 years. 
 

This request will override all previous LGOIMA requests in relation to the Teitei development.  This 

request will return information superfluous to the Teitei development.  Given the amount of resource 

required to process your request, we have decided to charge for making the requested information 

available.  Due to the volume of information, it is likely to be delivered in stages as soon as  

reasonably practicable. 

Please confirm your agreement to proceed or retract this request.   

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Maggie Flonk at 

info@ruapehudc.govt.nz phone 07895 8188 Ext 252.   I will be able to assist you should you wish to 

change or refine your request in order to reduce or remove the need to charge.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Maggie Flonk 
INFORMATION MANAGEMENT MANAGER 
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